
DONCASTER METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT FOR THE 

YEAR ENDED 31st March 2020 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 Sections 25, 26, 27 and 28 
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 Regulation 16 
Accounts and Audit (Coronavirus) (Amendment) Regulations 2020 

Notice is given that the audit of the Council’s accounts for the year-ended 31st March 2020 has now 
been concluded. 

Notice is also given that the Statement of Accounts and auditors’ reports are available for inspection 
by any local government elector for the area from Doncaster Council, Civic Office, Waterdale, 
Doncaster DN1 3BU on working days (Monday to Friday) between 9.30 a.m. and 4.00 p.m.  The 
accounts and other documents will be available for inspection at the address below.  Any such elector 
may have copies, or extracts, from the Statement of Accounts on payment of a reasonable sum. 

Due to the Covid-19 restrictions, all information will be supplied electronically. 

The Statement of Accounts can also be found on the Council’s website: 

http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/the-council-democracy/statement-of-accounts 

Dated 30th November 2020 

Faye Tyas, Chief Financial Officer & Assistant Director - Finance  

Doncaster Metropolitan Borough Council  
Civic Office  
Waterdale  
Doncaster  
DN1 3BU 

http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/the-council-democracy/statement-of-accounts

